
 

 
 

 
 

St Wilfrid’s Catholic Academy  
Queen’s Avenue 
Tunstall 
ST6 6EE 
Telephone: 01782 235676  
Email: office@stwilfridsnewman.co.uk 
 

Principal: Mr. N. Glover  
 

 
Dear Parent & Carer,                                               1st March 2024 
 
We would like to invite our Year 3/4 parents in to school, to have lunch with their child on Friday 15th March (Max 2 
adults) 
 
Lunch will be taken in the school hall, where you will sit with your child. So that we can order the food for you, 
please circle your choice on the reply slip below. 
 
Parents should arrive in school by 12:25am, with lunch finishing at 1.15pm. 
 
The cost for lunch is £4.50 per adult. Please make payment through your Scopay account, this will show as £9.00. If 
only one adult is attending you will only need to pay £4.50. Please return the reply slip below with your meal choice, 
no later than Wednesday 13th March.  Please indicate below if you have any allergies. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr. N Glover 
Principal 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……………………. 
Reply slip – Year 3/4 Parent Lunch – Friday 15th March 2024 
 
I……………………………………………….……………parent of……………………………………………………………………………………… 
will be attending lunch on the above date & have paid on my Scopay. 
 
Please circle your dinner choice 
Salmon Fishcake 
Veggie Sausage 
Cheese or Tuna sandwich 
Jacket Potato with a filling 
Fruit, Yogurt or strawberry muffin 
 
Parent Allergies YES/NO…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….… 
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